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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 56436 
Sent: 11/4/2010 5:31:45 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 56436 ATI 1-04^2010 at 05:31 PM 

Related Case Number: 

)b A^b-'SUrM 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. John Bomancin 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 21885 Cedar Branch Trail 
• Strongsville, Ohio 44149 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (440) 238-5598 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: jtbom@yahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT FNFORMATION: 

• Company: The Illuminating Company 
• Name on account: John E Bomancin 
• Service address: 21885 Cedar Branch Trail, Strongsville Ohio 44149 
• Service phone: (440) 238-5598 
• AccountNumber: 11 00 26 8747 32 
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COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Please file my comment in Case #10-176: 

We have owned an All-Electric home for the past 28 years and we would like express our support for the AE 
discount being permanently reinstated for us and for fiiture owners of our home. 

When we built our 2nd AE home in 1993, we had a Datrol load management system installed. We were suprised 
when one day the system was tumed off by The Illuminating Company and we were never notified. Not only 
should the AE discount be permanently reinstated for our home, but for the Datrol load management system to 
function again and to be used for calculating our electric charges. 

We attended the hearing at Strongsville High School on 11/3/2010 and we could relate personally to all of the 
testimonies that were presented. They represented the experiences of all AE customers. 

Thank you in advance for protecting the AE customers E^ainst unfair practices by The Illuminating Company. 
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